
 
The Department of Science, Information Technology and Innovation is holding a regional roadshow 
to promote digital skills for all Queenslanders and to provide Queensland communities with the 
opportunity to interact with digital technologies. 
 
We will be in Bundaberg at the Bundaberg Civic Centre on Tuesday, 20th June 2017 and would like 
to invite local students and their teachers to join us for hands-on workshops and practical 

demonstrations of digital technologies, such as drones, coding, robotics, 3D printing, virtual 
reality, etc.  
 
We’ll also be hosting a small technology expo which will be open to the whole community, plus a 
closed discussion on digital literacy for invited participants. 
 
More information will follow soon, which will include details about the activities to be offered and 
how to register.  In the meantime, please keep this date in mind as this is an exciting opportunity for 
your students to understand the benefits and impacts that digital technologies can have in their lives 
in a fun, interactive way. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Jenny Hickey 
Principal Project Officer 
Digital Economy and Productivity 
Department of Science, Information Technology and Innovation 
__________________________________________________________________ 
P (07) 3215 3751   
L14 140 Creek Street, Brisbane QLD 4000 
GPO Box 5078, Brisbane 4001 

 

Customers first | Ideas into action | Unleash potential | Be courageous | Empower people 
 
 

 


